
Shotley Pier Update 
 
 

 

There are only 45 
remaining planks to sponsor in this phase.  If you order by 20th November, the 

plaque will be manufactured and installed before Christmas. 
 
It's a great fund raiser for us, and a unique gift which will be there for many years.  
We can provide a gift token to send by email or post, the wording can be amended to 
your preference. 
 
Emails to shotleypier@gmail.com will be processed first come, first served 
 

 
 

See some of the installed Plank Plaques here  
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